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“It’s not how much we give but how much love we put into 

giving” 

Dear Parents 

OPBMS has always been proactively associated with organizations involved in service 

to the society.  

All of us are well aware of the fact that our Armed Forces have distinguished 

themselves by displaying a very high degree of professionalism and dedication in the 

face of very grave challenges. Many brave and gallant heroes from the Armed Forces 

have laid down their lives defending the country in the past. A large numbers of service 

personnel have become disabled imposing severe handicaps on their capacity to 

maintain themselves and to support their families. Therefore, it is our duty to do our 

very best for them by contributing generously towards Flag Day Fund for which your 

whole-hearted co-operation is solicited. Contributions received are used for the families 

of Soldiers killed in battle, disabled and needy ex-servicemen and their families who 

are unable to earn their livelihood and are not drawing any pension. 

You can contribute to this noble cause with voluntary donation to support families of 

Physically Challenged Army Soldiers and Martyrs. 

You are requested to contribute towards the cause generously. The contribution to be 

submitted to the respected class teachers by December 20, 2023 positively. 

 

Looking forward to your support for the national cause. 

 

Warm regards 

Sd/- 

Sangeeta Sharma 

Principal 
 


